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May 27, 2022 
 
 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
  
This letter is to inform you that our school has been victim of an act of graffiti on May 26, 
2022. 
  
An individual(s) has spray painted the words to a song on one of the front walls of the 
school. 
  
We take these types of incidents very seriously and have reported this to Hamilton 
Police Services. The Board has also contacted a building cleaning company who will be 
coming to spray wash the graffiti from the building. 
  
We thank all students and parents/guardians for their understanding. Should you have 
any additional questions, please contact the school at 905-387-5655. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
 J. Corbin-Harper 
J. Corbin-Harper  
Principal  
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